
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

DATE: May 24, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: 

Consideration of Resolution No. 5547-21, A Resolution Authorizing the City Manager to Execute an 
Intergovernmental Agreement to Provide Municipal Court Services to the City Of Durham 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff Recommends that the City Council approve the attached resolution 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The City of Tualatin provides municipal court services to the City of Durham for violations of the City of 
Durham’s charter or ordinances. The attached Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) is a renewal of the 
IGA last signed in July 2016.  There are no changes to the services provided, merely housekeeping 
edits. 
 

ATTACHMENTS:   

-  Resolution No. 5547-21 

- 


